Dunstable Town Council Grove House 76 High Street North Dunstable Bedfordshire LU6 1NF

Tel: 01582 513000 Fax: 01582 890606

E-mail: info@dunstable.gov.uk Website: www.dunstable.gov.uk



David Ashlee Town Clerk and Chief Executive

Your Ref

Our Ref: DA/RGS/C2 Date: 21 February 2017

Dear Councillor

Could you please note that a Special meeting of the Finance and General Purposes Committee will be held on **Monday 27 February 2017 at 6.30 pm**, at the Council Chamber, Grove House, 76 High Street North, Dunstable, when the following business will be transacted.

AGENDA

- 1. Apologies for Absence.
- 2. Specific Declarations of Interest.

It is recommended that the following item be considered after a resolution has been passed excluding the press and public.

PART 2

1. Bennett Memorial Recreation Ground – Splashpark and Associated Cafeteria – report at page 1 (for Members only).

Yours faithfully

David Ashlee
Town Clerk and Chief Executive

To: All Members of Finance and General Purposes Committee:

Councillors Peter Hollick (Town Mayor); Gloria Martin (Deputy Town Mayor); John Kane (Chairman); Andy Whayman (Vice-Chairman); Sid Abbott, John Chatterley, Terry Colbourne, Eugene Ghent, Liz Jones, Claire Meakins-Jell, Des Moffatt, Patricia Russell, Ann Sparrow, Pat Staples, William Tookey, Nigel Warren and other Members of the Council for information.